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Further to my previous correspondence in respect of the Premiers’ Conference in 
Adelaide, from which the aboriginal population has been expecting so much. 
 
I have watched the Press reports of the conference but did not learn anything of what, 
to us, was the paramount matter. I would be glad to know the result as concerns 
Aboriginal administration. Was the matter discussed? With what result? 
 
Thanking you. 


